
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 29th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I trust this letter finds you and your family well. As another very strange and challenging school year 
draws to a close, I would like to wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer break. I am 
very grateful for all the work, help and support that Belfast Model School for Girls receives from our 
local community and the families of our students.   
 
I look forward to the next academic year and hopefully a return to ‘normal’. I am confident that our 
positive working relationships will continue to enhance and improve the quality of educational 
provision for all the young people within our school community, no matter what challenges we will 
perhaps have to meet.   
 
End of Term 
School will finish for ALL students at 12.00 noon on Thursday 30th June 2022.  
 
Students’ Return 
Students will begin the return to school in August 2022, as detailed in the table below. 
 
 

Day Year groups in attendance 
Friday 26th August Year 10   Induction                        8.45am - 12.00noon 

Year 12   Induction                        8.45am - 2.25pm (PT meeting) 
Monday 29th August SCHOOL CLOSED - Holiday    
Tuesday 30th August Year 9     Induction                        8.45am - 12.00 noon 

Year 12   Mock interviews            9.00am - 3.35pm (by appointment)  
Wednesday 31st August Year 11    Induction                       8.45am - 12.00 noon (Teambuilding 

Activity) “Meet the Challenge”.  
Year 13    Induction                       8.45am - 12.00 noon 
Year 14    Induction                       8.45am - 2.25pm (PT meeting) 

Thursday 1st September Year 8      Induction                       8.45am - 12.35pm 
Year 14    Induction                       8.45am - 12.35pm 

Friday 2nd September  Year 8      Induction                       8.45am - 12.35pm 
Year 11    Induction                       8.45am - 12.35pm 
Year 13    Induction                       8.45am - 12.35pm 

Monday 5th September WHOLE SCHOOL (Normal timetable – from this date) 8.45am – 
3.35pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Results Days 
Level 3 (A2, AS, CTEC, BTEC)    Thursday 18th August 2022 
 
Level 2 (GCSE, Occ. Studies, CNAT, BTEC) Thursday 25th August 2022 
 
I will write to you again during the summer months to confirm transport information, special bus 
timetables, mobile phone and uniform policies, as well as arrangements for break and lunch. 
 
In the meantime, on behalf of the whole staff and Governors, thank you so much for your ongoing 
support, in what has been the most challenging of circumstances this year. 
 
Till we meet again, stay safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Paula Stuart 
Principal 
 
 


